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 Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all our new  

children and their families who have joined us this term. 

If you have any questions or queries please do not     

hesitate to speak to our nursery team. 

 

Mrs McCann — Principal Teacher (Acting) 

       Diary Dates 

7 & 8 March     Parent consultations 

23 March   Last day of term 

             Home Learning 

Through planning with the children our new topic 

will be the world of work. A new home learning 

grid will be issued, please collect a copy. We are 

also looking for parents / carers  who would be willing to 

come in and talk to the children about their jobs. If you are 

able to spare some time, please speak to a member of staff in 

the nursery. We would really appreciate it. 

Please check our school blog, The 

Kirkhill Chatter, to find out what is 

going on at nursery. 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/

wl/kirkhill/ 

Please comment and share your 

thoughts too. 

Follow us on Twitter  

@wlkirkhill 

Access road to the nursery building 

Please could we ask that the access road 

to nursery is not used by vehicles when 

dropping off or picking up to ensure the 

safety of our nursery    

children. 

Big Bedtime Read 

We hope you and your child 

are enjoying reading together 

with your book packs each 

week. We would be very 

grateful of you could complete the      

feedback form and  return the pack to 

nursery each Thursday.  

“Almost all creativity involves purposeful 

play” 

      — Abraham Maslow 

 Planet Soccer 

This week the boys and girls have 
had lots of fun practicing their 
football skills with Steven from 
Planet Soccer. Flyers are       
available from nursery with more 
information about Planet Soccer. 

                               Learning journals 

We hope you are enjoying finding out about your child’s learning through the online learning    

journals. If you are unable to access the journals online, please let us know and we can re-issue log 

on details. Don’t forget you can share also your child’s wider achievements from home.  We have 

really enjoyed reading about successes and accomplishments outside of nursery. 


